
 

 

NEWSLETTER 18th January 2019 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

 TERM 3 
 
 

Week 4 
 

Monday 21st Jan 
NO Jellyfish Forest School 
(Moved to Thursday) 
3—4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 22nd Jan 
 
 
Wed 23rd Jan 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 24th Jan 
**Jellyfish Forest School** 
 
 
Fri 25th Jan 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Week 5 
 

Monday 28th Jan 
Jellyfish Forest School 
3—4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 29th Jan 
 
 
Wed 30th Jan 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 31st Jan 
 
 
Fri 01st Feb 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Up and coming dates: Up and coming dates: Up and coming dates:    
22nd January: Safety Assembly 22nd January: Safety Assembly 22nd January: Safety Assembly (KS2)(KS2)(KS2)   

24th: Governor Training 24th: Governor Training 24th: Governor Training    
4th February: Young Voices at the O24th February: Young Voices at the O24th February: Young Voices at the O2   

7th February: Full Governing Body7th February: Full Governing Body7th February: Full Governing Body   
12th February: Safer Internet Day  12th February: Safer Internet Day  12th February: Safer Internet Day     

13th February: Democracy Day13th February: Democracy Day13th February: Democracy Day   
14th February: Drop in Zone14th February: Drop in Zone14th February: Drop in Zone   
18th18th18th———22nd: HALF TERM 22nd: HALF TERM 22nd: HALF TERM    

26th February: Parent Consultation (3pm26th February: Parent Consultation (3pm26th February: Parent Consultation (3pm———6pm) 6pm) 6pm)    
27th Parent Consultation (5pm27th Parent Consultation (5pm27th Parent Consultation (5pm———8pm) 8pm) 8pm)    

4th March: BOOK WEEK 4th March: BOOK WEEK 4th March: BOOK WEEK    
7th March: WORLD BOOK DAY7th March: WORLD BOOK DAY7th March: WORLD BOOK DAY   

15th March: Red Nose Day 15th March: Red Nose Day 15th March: Red Nose Day    
29th March: Mothers Day Tea Party (BREXIT!) 29th March: Mothers Day Tea Party (BREXIT!) 29th March: Mothers Day Tea Party (BREXIT!)    

8th8th8th———22nd April: EASTER HOLIDAY 22nd April: EASTER HOLIDAY 22nd April: EASTER HOLIDAY    
   

           
HOUSE POINTS 

Term 3 
 

This weeks places:  

Redoubt:       1st 
Kearsney:    2nd 
Connaught:  3rd 
Burgoyne:     4th 
 
Overall leader board: 

Redoubt:        153 
Connaught:   150 
Kearsney:     148 
Burgoyne:     147 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Aisha, James & Louis, Yaran,     

Giuliyana, Arthur and Connor. 

 

The winner is: ARTHUR!! 

                   Please turn over to read his work. 

         OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are: Kallen, Jordon, Samuel, 

Dexter, Rose, Ashim, Jason P, Ella O’R, Ikisha, Aarushi, Keana,    
Arthur, Smarika, Ruby C, Suyash, Olivia, Jimmy, Joseph & Lara. 

 

      Well Done!! 

REMINDER..... Please check that you are receiving 

this newsletter by email to at least one of your family 

email addresses prior to us going paperless next 

term. This email may be going to your SPAM folder as 

we can see there is a high unread rate.  We suggest 

you save the school email address to your address 

book.  If you are not receiving it, please let the office 

know so we can check your details. 

LOST PROPERTY 
Does your child have any missing items 

from school?  There is a box full of bits 

in the KS1 cloakroom area located by 

the door and a blue box in the KS2   

cloakroom.  Please have a rummage 

through to find any missing items after 

school or arrange with the school office 

a time to pop in. 

P.E. Kits and labels 

Thank you to all those 

parents who have  

ensure their children 

have the correct P.E. kit 

in school and are       

labelling all               

removable items!  

It makes a huge  

difference to how the day 

runs in school and can 

allow learning to take 

place more  

effectively and for   

longer!  We continue to 

work hard with the    

children to take         

responsibility for their 

own belongings—if you 

could support this at 

home, it would be most 

welcome.  Thank you.    


